
 Attachment III 

 

From: Gustavo  
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 1:51 PM 
To: Ramona Thomas <Ramona.Thomas@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Resignation From the DBIA position  
 
Mrs. Ramona Thomas,  
 
I wanted to thank you for the opportunity, given to become part of the DBIA advisory board 
in the city Hayward, CA. In 2016 -17 
 
It's been a pleasure to work with such a productive and professionals looking out for the 
city of Hayward.  
 
I want to resign my position to the DBIA, since I'm no longer manager at Ramos Furniture 
store located in 22401 Foothill, Hayward CA.  
 
Wishing prosperity, and much improvement to the city of Hayward. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Gustavo Barrios  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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